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Fundraising 2025 

Annual Obstacle-athon Monday 6th October  

 
Dear Parents/guardians 

We will hold our first fundraiser of the session on Monday 6th  October when we will have our annual Linkwood 
Obstacle-athon. Each class will plan their own eco obstacle course, using only natural or recycled materials and 
the Pupil Council will use these ideas to create a whole school course. This will be set up in our playing field  
known as the Thistle field. 

The children will be timed to see how many times their class can complete the obstacle race within 30 minutes. 
Classes will share their results at assembly on Thursday 9th October and we’ll share our whole school result 
with you.  

The money raised will go towards buying playground equipment, as requested by our pupils through Pupil 
Voice sessions. Any donation big or small will be very greatly received.  The amount raised will be added to 
through bids for funding and additional fundraising throughout the year.  

Please find overleaf a sponsored form. We would appreciate if this could be returned with payment by 
Wednesday 8th October. Please put any money or cheques (made payable to ‘Linkwood Primary School 
Fundraising’) in an envelope clearly marked with your child’s name, the amount and ‘Sponsor Money’ or 
alternatively use our bank details to make a transfer: Bank of Scotland, Sort Code 80-22-60, Acc 15262369.  

 

Thank you in advance for your continued support.  

 

Best Wishes,  

The Linkwood Team  



  

Linkwood 2025 Obstacle-athon 

Monday 6th October 2025 

Name of pupil: _____________________________________________Class: _____________  

The Obstacle Race will be held in the school grounds on 6th October. All the children will 

participate by contributing to the design then each class will complete the course as many 

times as they can in 30 minutes.  

Funds collected will go towards library books and playground equipment. We would be grateful 

if all sponsor forms and money collected could be handed in to school by Wednesday 8th 

October. Many thanks for your support. 
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